
Let’s
Roehampton and

Putney Heath
Autumn 2014

www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk

The council wants to know what you think about

life in Roehampton and Putney Heath ward.

Whether it's services like recycling, street

cleaning, parking, education and housing where

the council has a direct responsibility - or other

areas like policing, public transport and the NHS

- we want to make sure that we understand your

priorities for your community.  

The meeting will be chaired by council cabinet

member Jim Maddan. Your three ward

councillors, Jeremy Ambache, Peter Carpenter

and Sue McKinney will also be present along

with leader of the opposition, Rex

Osborn and senior 

managers from the main

council services.

If you are unable to attend the
meeting, you can still submit 
your questions to the council 
via the website
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk.

Contact your local councillor: 
Jeremy Ambache
jambache@wandsworth.gov.uk

Peter Carpenter
pcarpenter@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Sue McKinney
smckinney@wandsworth.gov.uk

Ravi Govindia  Council Leader166 Roehampton Lane,

SW15 4HR
Eastwood Children’s Nursery and School

Monday 29 September

from 7.30pm 



If you have questions
about this leaflet or
require a large print
version please call 
(020) 8871 7520. 

Do you have a disability? If you have
and require special arrangements to
attend, e.g. a signer or provision of a
loop system, please telephone Gareth
Jones on (020) 8871 7520 in advance of
the meeting.

Roehampton Regeneration We are

working with the Masterplanners to ensure

that the plans for regeneration prioritise

the needs and wishes of all existing

Roehampton residents.  We want to ensure

that the benefits of regeneration are

spread across the ward.

20 mph Zone We have backed a petition

calling for a 20 mph speed limit on all

residential roads in Roehampton.  This

would help make our roads safer for

everyone.  We expect this proposal to be

consulted on shortly.

Double Glazing We campaigned for the

double glazing recently installed in the

blocks in Ibsley Gardens.  We are

supporting the residents of Fontley Way

and Highcliffe Drive in their campaigns for

double glazing in their blocks.

Lennox Estate We campaigned for the

refurbishment of the communal areas

currently being carried out in the tower

blocks.  We are supporting the residents

petition for a Zebra crossing to make

crossing Priory Lane between The Lennox

and Woking Close safer.

Transport Improvements We campaigned

successfully to increase the frequency of

the 72 bus down Roehampton Lane.  We

are working with TfL to extend the K3 route

from ASDA through the Alton Estate to

Queen Mary’s Hospital and Barnes Station.

This would also give Alton residents a

direct route to Kingston Hospital.

Putney Vale We campaigned for the

environmental improvements currently

being carried out in Putney Vale.  We are

supporting the residents petition for a

Zebra crossing at the ASDA roundabout to

make this busy crossing safer. 

Roehampton Village We are working with

the businesses on Roehampton High Street

to improve the parking arrangements for

their customers by introducing more short

stay parking places. 

Mosaic Jewish Primary School Work will

soon start on converting Hartfield House

on Roehampton Lane into a new two form

entry Primary School.  Half the places will

be reserved for local children.  The school

plans to open in September 2015.
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TC.1873 (9.14) Roehampton and Putney Heath

166 Roehampton Lane, 
SW15 4HR

Your ward councillor report


